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June 17, 2003

MEMORANDUM TO: William D. Travers   
Executive Director for Operations

 
FROM: Annette L. Vietti-Cook, Secretary /RA/

SUBJECT: STAFF REQUIREMENTS - SECY-03-0079 - NRC REVIEW OF
IDAHO NATIONAL ENGINEERING AND ENVIRONMENTAL
LABORATORY DRAFT INCIDENTAL WASTE (WASTE-
INCIDENTAL-TO-REPROCESSING) DETERMINATION FOR
TANK FARM FACILITY CLOSURE

 

This is to advise you that the Commission has not objected to the Director of the Division of
Waste Management sending the proposed letter to the Department of Energy providing the
results of the NRC staff’s review of the Idaho National Engineering and Environmental Laboratory
draft incidental waste determination regarding the closure of the Tank Farm Facility. 
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